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Federal Aviation Administration 
Seattle ACO Branch 
2200 S 216th Street 
Des Moines, WA 98198-6547 
 
Attention: 
 
Subject: 

Ms. Karen Murphy, Program Management Section 
 
Acceptance of FAA STC SR02719SE latest date of issuance 06-03-2021 

 
 
Dear Ms. K. Murphy: 
 

This is in response to your letter dated 07-01-2021 requesting Transport Canada validation of the 
subject STC.  

In accordance with our current policy associated with the review of foreign STCs, some STCs 
applicable to certain categories of aircraft may be accepted solely on the basis of their foreign 
certification, and do not require the issue of a corresponding certificate by Transport Canada. The 
subject STC falls within these criteria. 

This STC will be entered in the national index of STCs that have been reviewed and accepted by 
Transport Canada for installation on Canadian registered aeronautical products. 

This letter confirms formal acceptance of the referenced STC by Transport Canada. This acceptance 
reflects the models applicable at the time of application.  Addition of models to an FAA STC – or an 
associated Approved Model List (AML) – that are not included in the “U.S. Eligible Aircraft List” 
found in Appendix B of the FAA/TCCA Implementation Procedures constitutes a change and 
application is required in accordance with those same Implementation Procedures in order to update 
this record. 

 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Zoskales (Zack) Teclemariam, P.Eng. 
Regional Manager, Aircraft Certification 
National Aircraft Certification (PAARD) 
 
cc:  Onboard Systems International, 13915 NW 3rd Court, Vancouver, WA 98685  
 


		2021-11-25T05:56:23-0800
	Digitally verifiable PDF exported from www.docusign.com




